We need to hear from you!

As a resident and nearby neighbor of the downtown’s Library Block, we invite you to share
thoughts and ideas on the future development of a “Center of the City Commons” on this block.
Your perspective is important in developing successful urban spaces suitable to the entire
community.

This meeting is your opportunity to:

e Learn what’s happening on the Library Block.
e Comment on types of spaces you feel are appropriate for a Commons.
e Stay updated on activities of the Center of the City Task Force.

We will meet at 5:00pm on Tuesday, October 15%, in the 3rd floor Freespace meeting room of
the downtown library. We hope you will join us for this very important discussion. Feel free to
contact either of us with questions or comments.

Ann Dilcher (734 272-8844; ann.dilcher@gmail.com)
Norman Tyler (734 761-5549; ntyler@emich.edu)

Members of the Neighbor Engagement Subgroup
Ann Arbor Center of the City Task Force

Note: Last November, voters approved Proposal A to amend the City Charter, which states that City-
owned land within what is known as the Library Block, “shall be retained in public ownership, in
perpetuity, and developed as an urban central park and civic center commons known as the 'Center of
the City.” Since then, City Council formed the citizen led Center of the City Task Force to help determine
the future of this area.



